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Well done to Imperial class as they are our winners of the attendance cup for this week! 
 
Imperial’s attendance was 96.8%. See if your class can beat that next week! 
 
 



 
 
Football 
 
I would like to thank Mr. Santos for arranging for our football team to take part in a competition organised by 
Chelsea Football Club. Although we didn’t win the competition, we are very proud of our children for doing 
their very best. 
 
Here is Mr. Santos’ report: 
'We all had a wonderful time, and I was very proud to see the children showing great sportsmanship and 
putting into practice all the skills that we have been developing this term. We didn’t get off to the best start, 
losing our first game 2-0, but the children did not give up.  In our next game, we recorded an emphatic 5-0 win 
before following that up with another comfortable 3-0 win. This set a ‘winner takes all’ last group game, where 
we went 1-0 up before succumbing to a 4-2 defeat. Our top goal scorers were our captain (Rhys) and Emilio, 
with three goals each, with Hamza and Olivia chipping in with two goals each. The players represented us 
superbly and we were extremely unlucky to be placed in the toughest group of the tournament, with both 
sides that beat us making it through to the semi-finals.' 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Other Upcoming Dates and Events 
 
January 
A local church, St. Stephens, has asked us to advertise their Candlemas Party, which is taking place on 
Sunday 30th January. All children are welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 
Tuesday 1st February- Year 2 to visit Pimlico Library 
 
Wednesday 2nd February- Year 5 Trip to visit Westminster Abbey 
 
Wednesday 2nd February- Sgt Rees (local police officer) to visit EYFS 
 
Tuesday 8th February - Nursery to visit Pimlico Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Half term holidays 

Saturday 12th February until Sunday 20th February  
Family holidays outside of these dates will be unauthorised  


